January 22, 2024

The Honorable Rep. Stephanie Dietz
Kentucky House of Representatives
702 Capital Ave.

Annex Room 316D

Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Rep. Dietz,

I am reaching out to inform you that the Kentucky Association of Chiefs of Police
(KACP) wholeheartedly supports House Bill 207, the legislation you are sponsoring that
would prohibit the possession, trafficking, import and advancing of a child sex doll.

We share your dismay at the prevalence of these instruments of depravity. There is
simply no place in a civil and decent society for the possession and trafficking of
anatomically correct child sex dolls and we applaud your efforts to make them illegal in
Kentucky.

Representative, thank you for your time and consideration of this important matter.
KACP stands with you on your legislative efforts. Please let me know if you or members
of your staff have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Shawn Butler
Executive Director
Kentucky Association of Chiefs of Police
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